No. 5-5/2015-PE.V
Government of India
Ministry of Heavy Industries and Public Enterprises
Department of Heavy Industry

Udyog Bhawan, New Delhi
Dated 3.8.2015

Subject : Notice Inviting Expression of Interest (Eol) for shortlisting Consultant/
Consultancy Firms for performance improvement consultancy
services for Heavy Engineering Corporation Ltd., Ranchi (HEC)-
Postponement of date of opening of Eols to 5.8.2015 at 3.00 PM

The undersigned is directed to say that the date for opening of Eols
has been postponed to 5.8.2015 at 3.00 PM. Interested firms may attend the
meeting in this regard in room No. 227, UDyog Bhawan, New Delhi 110011.

The above information may be uploaded to the portal of the DHI.

(V.P.Singh)

Director
Tele No. 23062515

Director
NIC, DHI,
Room No. 281,
Udyog Bhawan.
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